
 

 

 

 

313.556.5000   /   300 Renaissance Center   /   Detroit, MI 48265   /   www.gm.com 

October 20, 2023 

 

General Motors Company 

30003 Fisher Brothers Road 

Warren, Michigan 48093 
 

 

Dear Valued GM dexos® Program Participant, 

 

This notification is to inform you that the GM dexos Approval Committee has rescinded the June 

2023 announcement regarding the stop production and stop sale dates of dexos2 licensed 

engine oils.   

 

As a result of this decision, production and sale of dexos2 licensed engine oils may continue until 

further notice. This notice only applies to current approved dexos2 formulations, no new dexos2 

submissions will be accepted. 

 

New formulation submissions must be submitted under dexos1 Gen3, dexosD, or dexosR. 

 

We appreciate your continued support of the dexos program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Aleise Jimenez 

 

Garret Paul Bien 

dexos, DEXRON, and DexCool Program Manager 

Global Product Development 

 

GM Dex-Fluids Licensing Manager 

GM Customer Care and Aftersales 

 


